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Note Change: HB 2999 has been added to the agenda.

**Subsequent Referral(s) to Ways and Means

**Subsequent Referral(s) to Ways and Means

Public Hearing and Possible Work Session

Work Session

Send materials or presentations to the email at the top of the agenda 24 hours in advance of the meeting date. All 
submissions will be posted and made public on the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS).

SB    59 **

HB    2999 

HB    2592 

HB    2770 

HB    2881 **

HB    3213 

Room:     

Revision 1   Posted: MAY 14  10:21 AM

Authorizes issuance of lottery bonds for Connect Oregon. 

Directs Department of Transportation to issue up to two individual disability parking placards or decals upon request. 

Directs Department of Transportation to study development of uniform standards for speed bump height and markings 
and report on findings to interim committees of Legislative Assembly related to transportation on or before September 
15, 2020. 

Permits testing of highly automated vehicles on highways of this state under certain circumstances. 

Replaces vehicle weight rating with designation as passenger vehicle as qualification for per-mile road usage charge 
program. 

Authorizes counties to establish safety corridors and directs counties to post signs in selected safety corridors. 


